
What is GMEA (Georgia Music Educators Association) In 
Service Conference? 

 
 
 
The GMEA (Georgia Music Educators Association) In-Service Conference is 
an annual event held in Athens, Georgia in which music teachers (Band, 

Orchestra, Chorus, and General Music) from elementary through college in 
the state of Georgia as well as other states participate.   

 
The purpose of this convention is to raise the standards of music education; 
to develop new teaching techniques; to disseminate to school teachers, 

directors and supervisors and other interested in music education, 
information to assist in their professional work; to examine, analyze and 

appraise literature dealing with music.   
 

Many clinics, lectures and demonstrations are held for the betterment of 
music education. Thus, it is our goal to display an utmost level of musical 
excellence at the GMEA In-Service Conference, as we will represent our 

Johns Creek High School, Fulton County, and this particular community at 
this state music convention.   

 
This is a great honor for our school and for our students.  We are very 

excited about this opportunity and look forward to experiencing music at 
this prestigious performance venue. 

 


